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Extension of Temporary Change to the Calculation of Patient 
Encounters in the Continuity of Care Clinic 

Review Committee for Osteopathic Neuromusculoskeletal Medicine 
 

The Review Committee for Osteopathic Neuromusculoskeletal Medicine has extended the 
temporary changes to the calculation of continuity of care clinic patient encounters in the 
ACGME Case Log System that were first put in place in 2021. All patient encounters supervised 
by a board-certified or board-eligible neuromusculoskeletal medicine specialist that are logged 
in the ACGME Case Log System will be included in the continuity of care clinic patient 
encounter calculation. The temporary changes will be in place through at least the 2023-2024 
academic year. The Review Committee will annually provide an update on this extension during 
the ACGME Annual Educational Conference specialty update session and through the 
ACGME’s e-Communication. 
 


